

Motorcycling NSW Limited

ACN 096 875 526 ABN 20 096 875 526
PO BOX 9172, HARRIS PARK NSW 2150
PHONE: (02) 9635 9177
FAX: (02) 9635 5277

E-MAIL: mnsw@motorcycling.com.au Website: www.motorcycling.com.au

Memorandum

TO : ALL CLUBS, OFFICIALS AND COMPETITORS

FROM : ANGELA ELLSMORE

DATE : 23 DECEMBER 2008

SUBJECT : MNSW POLICIES

MNSW is currently attempting to formalise in writing a number of policies that have been in place over many years but were never documented. Some of these policies have already come into effect and others will come into effect on the 1st January 2009. All clubs, officials and competitors should familiarise themselves with the changes relevant to them.

Prior to each policy being confirmed, the Board has instructed that a draft copy of the proposed policy be released for feedback from interested parties. These drafts and the confirmed policies are available to view on the MNSW website under "Club Information". Please ensure that you regularly check this area for any further policies that are released.

Should anyone have any queries concerning any of these policies please do not hesitate to contact the MNSW office.

Regards,

Angela Ellsmore